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Join the City of Monroe for a NELA Music Trail Marker 
Unveiling 

(Monroe, LA) Join the City of Monroe as we get ready for the unveiling of the Northeast 
Louisiana Music Trail’s marker honoring the Monroe Civic Center. 

The unveiling is scheduled for Saturday, January 21, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. It will take place at 
the Monroe Civic Center. 

The marker will honor many of the historic performers who captivated audiences in the 
Monroe Civic Center over the last 55 years. 

The unveiling is free to attend and will feature fun the whole family can enjoy, including 
performances by Josh Love and Josh Madden who will be playing in the style of the 
musicians on the marker. We will also have Johnny’s Pizza on hand and Cokes from the 
Biedenharn! 

Come out and enjoy a look back at history! 
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